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• All students in grades kindergarten through sixth grade have completed their winter MAP 
benchmarking tests.  The students were challenged to meet their individual MAP goals 
and all students worked hard to do their best on these tests. Teachers and administrators 
will use this MAP data along with our Winter CASE assessment data to help determine 
individual student needs and to enhance our instructional practices.    
 

• We held our 2nd Quarter Recognition Assemblies on Friday, January 4th.  During our 
primary and intermediate assemblies, students were recognized in a multitude of 
different areas for their hard work: perfect attendance, sight word mastery (primary), 
meeting AR goals, and honor roll (intermediate) are just a few. We are very proud of our 
students’ great accomplishments.  

 
• We are very grateful to the Scripps Howard Company, WCPO 9 on Your Side, and the 

Scripps Howard Foundation for their very generous gift of a School-wide Scholastic Book 
Fair.  The Book Fair which was held January 17th and January 18th was kicked off with a 
school-wide assembly and resulted with EACH student preschool through sixth grade 
getting to select two beautiful, brand new books.  The many volunteers, donors, and 
Lincoln staff were in awe with the students’ heartfelt excitement and gratitude during the 
two days!  The employees of these corporations listed above have already raised and 
committed to two additional book fairs for our students over the remainder of 2019.  We 
are so very grateful!   
 

• Our students in all grades continue to have the opportunity for off-campus learning with 
many recent and upcoming field trips.  These opportunities include the Newport 
Aquarium, the Cincinnati Zoo, the newly remodeled Cincinnati Museum Center, the Taft 
Theatre, Sunrock Farm, State capital visit to Frankfort, etc.   
 

• Our intermediate students have participated in their classroom spelling bees with 
winners being determined this past week.  We look forward to our upcoming school-wide 
spelling bee to be held on Wednesday, February 6th. The winner of our school’s spelling 
bee will advance to participate in the WCPO Scripps Howard Spelling Bee in March.  
 

 
• Upcoming LES school-wide events: 

 Thursday, March 21st – Spring Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 Thursday, April 4th – LES Family Literacy Night  


